
Dear City Manager Gager, 

 

I am writing concerning the Wellness Center proposed by the city. I find it both astonishing and 

sad that you would propose to build a wellness center so vast in full knowledge that our 

community cannot afford or fund its running costs and maintenance without adding additional 

tax burden on the community. 

 

This reflects irresponsibly poor management from the get-go.  

 

Build what the city can afford, not a monstrosity which indentures both the community and the 

county for eternity.  

 

A property tax levy with these new assessments will be blood out of stone. Please go back to the 

drawing board and be realistic. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ann Hallowell 
 


